
Please mark your calendars now for the 

CHIPOTLE
  8th grade fundraiser on Wednesday, 

       January 17, from 4 – 8pm!! 

Chipotle has generously offered us 50% of 
our supporters' sales, so please pass the 

word and let's make 1/17 a Chipotle night!  
   Bring in paper flyer (avail in GA office in Jan) or show it 

on your smartphone or tell the cashier. 


